
NEW AREA 
CODE FOR NCR 
WITH EVOIP 

We're installing a new Unified
Telecommunications system & 
Enterprise Voice over IP phones. DLA
employees will receive new numbers
with the new area code effective Feb
8th for Suffolk, Feb 9th for Lorton and
Feb 16th for Fort Belvoir.  

WHAT'S
HAPPENING 

EVoIP will standardize voice services
across the DOD & decrease annual
telecommunications cost for each
organization.The area code is
changing because Verizon does not
have a new block available of the
previous code. 

HERE'S WHY 

You can make or receive calls using
your work phone anywhere or anytime,
even when teleworking, hoteling, or
working at a remote location with
features like call forwarding, transfer,
call waiting, conferencing, and
Extension Mobility - allowing you to
use your phone number on any EM
phone just by logging in. Jabber (a PC
based soft phone) will be available in
the future as well. 

YOU'LL LOVE IT
BECAUSE 

571 is the new area code for DLA 
employees in the NCR 

392 is the new DSN prefix for DLA 
employees in the NCR 

Search EVoIP in SPOE for self help 
videos and instructions 

571

392 

All employees should update milConnect 
with: duty organization, location, address, 
phone & fax numbers to be in the EVoIP 

system 

Please notify customers of the new 
DLA phone numbers. 
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